
PORTSMOUTH 

Healtl _are 
TR LJSI 

FAM001940-0001 

Lieutenant Commander Farthing ¯ [ Code A 
! 

()tll ref 

MM!dh 

~{1111 r(’l 

I),th’ 

23 October 1998 

[\1 

4306 

Dear Lieutenant Commander Farthing 

I am writing further to my letter of 6th October 1998 as it now seems unlikely that the 
investigation into your complaint will be completed within the twenty day period. 

I apologise for this, but assure you I will write to you again just as soon as I am in a position 
to do so. 

Yof .......................................................................... i 
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